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Plumas County Fire Safe Council Meeting 3/8/18 
  
The Plumas County Fire Safe Council is suspending regular business of the March meeting to 
invite industry, agency, homeowner, Firewise, and other land managers to showcase their 
activities and goals.  The intent of the focused meeting is to gain a landscape level 
understanding of the hazardous fuels reduction and forest health projects that have been 
accomplished in Plumas County.  It will also provide an opportunity to identify areas where 
communities are most vulnerable to effects from wildfire and determine nexuses for 
collaboration on future projects. 
 
Input from residents is critical in identifying priority areas.  We welcome interested members of 
the public to join the conversation. 
 
The Plumas County Fire Safe Council’s March meeting will be held on Thursday, March 8th at 
9:00am at the County Planning & Building Services Conference Room (555 Main Street, Quincy, 
CA).  Refreshments will be provided.  Council meetings are held on the second Thursday of each 
month and are attended by citizens, business owners, and representatives from local, state, 
and federal government agencies, who share a common interest in preventing loss of life and 
minimizing loss of property from wildland fires. 

For more information about the Plumas County Fire Safe Council or the upcoming meeting, visit 
plumasfiresafe.org or contact Hannah at plumasfiresafe@plumascorporation.org 

 


